
 

 

LGBTQ2+ ADVISORY COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

LGBTQ2+ Advisory Committee Meeting held on March 20, 2025 

The LGBTQ2+ Advisory Committee at its meeting held on March 20, 2025 and passed a 

motion requesting that the city pay for a table at the Niagara Unity Awards (approximately 

$400).  

Recommendation for Council consideration: 

THAT THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF WELLAND approves the request from the 
LGBTQ2+ Advisory Committee for a table at the Niagara Unity Awards (approximately 
$400) from the 2025 Advisory Committee Activity Account. 

 

 

 


